
From:                                         Michael Miller
Sent:                                           21 October 2014 13:13
To:                                               DC Consultation
Subject:                                     FW: your ref: 14NP0076 our ref: SRU090626
Attachments:                          scanned memom 090626.pdf

From: Parkes, Rachael [
Sent: 13 October 2014 16:06
To: Michael Miller
Subject: your ref: 14NP0076 our ref: SRU090626

Please find attached consultation on the above application

Kind Regards

Rachael Parkes
Environmental Health Officer

Local Services
Public Protection
Northumberland County Council
Telephone: 
Mobile:
Email: 

Save Time Do It Online!
We have made some key improvements to our site to make all of our services easy to access. Now you can do
everything from paying your council tax, to reporting a faulty street light online. Go to: www.northumberland.gov.uk
and click 'pay, apply or report' to access the relevant forms. 

Northumberland added disclaimer
This email is intended solely for the individual or individuals to whom it is addressed, and may contain confidential
and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or
taking any action in reliance on the contents of this email is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please
contact the sender and delete the email from any computer. All email communication may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with internal policy and relevant legislation. Please, consider your environmental
responsibility. Before printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do I need a hard copy?"

Michael Miller, Planning Officer
Tel: 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and not to infringe or authorize
any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and
outside the scope of the employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in
respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability arising.




